
Duluth PD Mandated Victim Assistance 
 
In all domestic violence incidents, officers will provide the victim with the Duluth Police Crime 
Victim Information Card, which contains the ICR number and the officer's name. 
 
Officers shall advise victims of the availability of services of Safe Haven Shelter and the 
Domestic Abuse Intervention Project.   
 
Incidents involving child victims require notification of the Initial Intervention Unit, G.O. 382.00. 
 
Following a domestic abuse arrest, officers shall advise victims that an advocate will be 
contacting them to explain their legal rights and options. 
 


